
COMMUNITY/SENIOR CENTER AD-HOC COMMITTEE MEETING 

MINUTES 

HIDDEN LAKE CLUBHOUSE 

MONDAY SEPTEMBER 16, 2014 

 

Steve Randall and Ron Sobel are the co-chairs of this committee. 

 

The attendees were Bonnie Klea, Char Rothstein, Bob Brostoff, Steve 

Randall, Ron Sobel, Marge Brown, Aida Abkarians, Elliot Maggin and Dan 

Brin. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Steve Randall and a quorum was 

established. 

 

The August 11 minutes were approved. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Steve Randall led the meeting with discussion of a petition to get community 

support for the building or acquiring a Senior/Community Center.  There was 

general discussion on how to get signatures.  Dan Brin made some changes 

and did the editing.  The committee voted to approve the petition as amended.  

The vote passed. 

 

There were no updates on the Fallbrook project. 

 

Funding sources were discussed and the possibilities were the Department of 

Aging, Recreation and Parks and the Quimby Funds. 

 

The next meeting will be announced soon and the meeting was adjourned. 


